
POLICY RESOLUTION MEMO
TO: 	 Liberal Party of Newfoundland & Labrador BGM Delegates

FROM: 	 Merv Wiseman, Chairperson, Standing Committee on Policy and Research

CC: 	 Executive Board

DATE: 	 Monday, April 14, 2025

SUBJECT: 	 Policy Resolutions

In accordance with Article 10 (10) of the by-laws, the Board is waving the requirement to submit 45 days in advance and is 
hereby requiring that any policy resolutions shall be provided in writing to the Secretary of the Party, on or before 5 p.m. on 
Tuesday, May 20, 2025.  

Policy resolutions can be submitted to:  

Liberal Party of Newfoundland & Labrador 
Suite 115-116, 510 Topsail Road
St. John’s, NL A1E 2C2
Scan and Email: info@nlliberals.ca

The Secretary shall refer forthwith all such proposed policy resolutions to the Standing Committee on Policy and Research 
who shall ensure that all such policy resolutions to be considered at Convention are provided to all registered delegates at 
least fourteen (14) days prior to the Convention.

In accordance with the Party’s By-Laws, Article 10 (10), Policy resolutions ratified by the Convention shall be submitted 
forthwith to the Leader for communication to Party Members elected to the House of Assembly. 

The Provincial Leader or a member of Caucus appointed by the Leader, or where the Party forms the Government, a member 
of Cabinet appointed by the Leader shall, report to the next BGM of the Party on the position of Caucus and/or Cabinet on 
each ratified resolution.

For questions regarding policy resolutions, please contact the office of the Liberal Party 
of Newfoundland and Labrador.


